
BALDERTON PARISH COUNCIL  
 

Tel: 01636 703626        Balderton Village Centre 

E-mail: office@baldertonparishcouncil.gov.uk    Coronation Street 

          Balderton 

 

January 7th 2020   

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

You are invited to attend the next meeting of the Amenities Committee to be held remotely*   

on Wednesday January 13th 2021 commencing at 6.30pm. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs Cheryl Davison-Lyth 

Clerk to the Council 

 
AGENDA 

 
1. To receive apologies for absence. 

 

2. Declarations of interest  

 

3. To take any public comments in accordance with Council Standing Order 22d.  
(Please note that the entitlement to speak is only during this agenda item and as issues raised during the public 

session may not relate to items on the agenda no resolution for action can be taken at the meeting. 

 

4. To receive the Clerk/Chairman’s update. 

 

5. To give further consideration to replacing the water standpipes at the allotments with 

alternative options such as push-on taps or self-filling water troughs.  

 

6. To give further discussion to try and deter the presence of rats at Lakeside following e-mails 

from a resident and the District Council’s Environmental Health Department (copies 

enclosed). 

 

7. To determine the preferred style of wooden fencing or barrier to replace some existing areas 

of fencing at Lakeside (price details enclosed).   

 

8. To give initial discussion to the preferred siting on the playing field for the zip wire facility. 

 

9. Items of correspondence and information. 

 

10. Items for inclusion on a future agenda.  

 
*Zoom link to join the meeting will be forwarded by e-mail to Councillors. 
 Members of the public should please contact the Clerk to the Council.         


